
Statement of Opposition to SB210

I oppose SB210 for the following reasons 1)  There has been NO documented evidence of voter fraud 
with Oregon's mail in system.  There is no reasons to fix something that is NOT broken!  2)  Requiring 
voters to vote in person specifically impacts the elderly, poor (without transportation) and disabled.  
The only reason to make voting more difficult is to suppress people’s right to vote.  Voting is our right 
and our responsibility; the state should be promoting it not suppressing it. 3) Changing the voting 
infrastructure for Oregon will increase administrative costs.  With the trump administration's federal 
cutbacks to the State, Oregon can ill afford spending money on this unnecessary bill. 
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